I would like the New York State Redistricting Commission to consider the following factors as
they plan for the new districts that will determine representation for Congressional, State
Assembly and State Senate seats :

Educational Systems
Transportation Resources
Healthcare Facilities
Diversity/Ethnic populations

The new map for District 22 should include areas like Elmira, Corning, Ithaca, Syracuse which |
believe would be a more valid representation of this area of the state.

Our current District map does not adequately represent these important factors.



